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   February 5, 2024 

                                                                                         

Jena Griswold, Secretary of State  

Office of the Secretary of State  

1700 Broadway Suite 200  

Denver, CO 80290 

 

RE: Correction to Regulation 3 CCR 719-1 

 Tracking No 2024-00036 

 

Dear Ms. Griswold: 

 

 I am providing this correction letter on behalf of the State Board of Pharmacy 

(“Board”) regarding Appendix A of the regulations.  Amendments to the regulations 

were properly noticed and adopted by the Board.  However, an internal comment was 

inadvertently left in the adopted text of the rule.  The proposed correction would 

remove the internal comment.  In accordance with § 24-4-103(11)(d), C.R.S., I have 

reviewed the proposed correction to Appendix A and have determined that it is non-

substantive when viewed in conjunction with the adopted rules. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 

 

TARA BUCHALTER 

Assistant Attorney General 

Business & Licensing Section 

Phone: 720-508-6412 

Email: tara.buchalter@coag.gov 

 

 

 


